
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Advisory # 2021-A-054 

Subject: AVOP Written Exam Room Location Change 

From: GTAA AVOP Office 

Contact: Robyn Rau, robyn.rau@gtaa.com, 416-776-AVOP (2867) 

Date: 2021-10-22 

Effective Tuesday, October 26, 2021, AVOP written exam sessions will be returning to the 

previous examination location in Terminal 1 – adjacent to International Arrivals on 

arrivals level – Room #FB1039, see appendix A.  Written exams are offered Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Thursday three times per day 0830, 1030 and 1330. No advance 

bookings are necessary; however, to enable physical distancing seating capacity is limited 

to 16 people per session. 

 

Applicants attending written exams must bring with them the following items: 

• Applicant’s valid Provincial Driver’s License 

• Applicant’s valid RAIC 

• Applicant’s completed Application Form dated within 60 days from writing the 

written exam 

• Applicant’s completed Training Record 

• A blue or black pen 

• A mask or face covering to be worn in the Exam room 

• Be sure to complete a self-health wellness check before attending and if feeling 

unwell do not attend.   

. 

 

Sincerely, 

GTAA AVOP Program Team 
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Appendix A 

 

 

 

Room FB1039C 

here  


